May 22, 1974

Mr. Bernard H. Marks 425 East 79th Street New York, N.Y. 10021

Dear Mr. Marks:

Dr. Neuschloss has finally mailed to me his sample copy of the translation, and partial updating, using that portion of the partial updating, using which deals with candle lighting and Friday night.

Frankly, I am so overwhelmed in this season that I have not yet had the time too look at it. However, it is perhaps best that way -- so that you may see for yourself, without my editing, what he has accomplished, comparing it (if you wish) with Golden.

Please do be kind enough to let me have back this original as soon as possible, because I will want to review it immediately after the Shavuot holiday.

Meanwhile, do be well and my best wishes for a very happy holiday.

Cordially,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL:cw Enc.